*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Kathleen Hare <kathleen@oakdaleprecision.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 9:18 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Attn: Marcia C. Moermond

Attachments: Work Plan.xlsx

| am attaching an updated spreadsheet which reflects the corrected Contractor Proposed Work Plan we discussed on
June 11th in regards to the property located at 1565 East 7th Street.

Per your requirement, roofing and plumbing work has been moved forward to our July 31st due date.

In addition to highlighting the work which has already been completed, | have also updated the roofing budget, as it now
includes the $1000.00 insurance deductible.

| have spoken with our roofing contractor, who has stated that he will be re-inspecting the property for hail damage to
the siding, gutters, and window wraps, as our claim for hail damage to the roof has already been approved. Should he
find there is sufficient damage for another claim, | will provide you with updated work plans reflecting this.

| believe my father stopped by your office yesterday afternoon to provide you with account documentation for the joint
restoration fund, and well as a letter assigning me as project manager.

Please let me know if the documentation provided is not sufficient, so that | may make sure you have all that is required
by Monday, as we agreed.

Thank you!

Kathleen Hare

Office Manager
Oakdale Precision Inc.
(651) 730-7700 x201



